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YOU(TH) CAN SING 
'FINAL CONCERT'

The two-year EU project "You(th) can sing!" from the
Erasmus+ funding line supports a trilateral youth
exchange of members of the Egyptian PASCH choir with
the partner choir of the Wolfratshausen MusicSchool
(Germany) and the choir of the Hermann Sudermann High
School from Klaipeda (Lithuania). Music as a language of
understanding, dealing with prejudices and exchanging
European values are the focus of the project, the
highlights of which are two youth encounters: one took
place in June 2022 in Wolfratshausen (Germany) and one
in summer 2023 in Cairo (Egypt). At the final concert in
June 2023 we heard songs from the individual choirs,
common pieces of music and a new composition that was
created during the project with Helga Pogatschar, a
Munich composer.
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BOARD GAME
COMPETITION

On Friday 17th March three EBIS KS3 students went
to Goethe Institute to participate in the PASCH
Board Game Competition. 

They played games like 'Banagrams', 'Build the
sentence' and 'Germany Trip'. 

Students from different PASCH schools played and
competed against each other.

It was an exciting atmosphere. The students
enjoyed the most when the teachers competed
against each other. A new and fun experience



EBIS READING
COMPETITION
The KS2 German students were very active
during the whole year by participating in the
German Reading Club. Once in a week during
the break we were reading together different
German stories in year 4, year 5 and year 6.
Our lovely students were practicing during
their free time with such great effort and
energy. They were so excited to attend the
2nd EBIS German Reading Competition on
Thursday 8th June 2023. The students were
asked to read pages from a known book and
others from an unknown book.
Congratulations to all Reading Queens and
Kings and the winners: 
year 4: Hassan Mahmoud (1st), Maya Hossam
(2nd), Karim Mina (3rd)
year 5: Dareen Adel (1st), Marwa Hafez (2nd),
Malik Mohamed (3rd)
year 6: Adham Fady (1st), Mariam Hafez (2nd),
Mohamed Wael (3rd)

PASCH READING
COMPETITION
As a last event in this academic year, EBIS were invited
to attend the PASCH/Goethe German Reading
Competition on Saturday 17th June 2023.
Three KS3 EBIS students were participating in this
challenging event. 12 different PASCH schools from
Cairo, Alexandria and Damanhour competed against
each other. The students were reading on the three
different levels: A1, A2 and B1.
From EBIS came: Nour Mohamed Hashad, year 8D. Alie
Samer Hassan, year 8D, Karim Hesham, year 8D
Many thanks for their great effort!

WISHING YOU A GREAT VACATION! HOPE YOUR VACATION IS THE
GREATEST, AND MAY EACH NEW DAY BRING YOU HAPPY MEMORIES

TO CHERISH WHEN YOU GET BACK!


